
IAM HEALTHCARE 
PCA/T UNION UPDATE

The PCA/T Bargaining Committee has
secured September 10th as the first day

of negotiating with OSU.

This is another step towards PCAs and
PCTs gaining the respect and dignity they

rightly deserved.

The Petition for Safe Staffing is still
available, and you can access it here. 

Every PCA and PCT should sign the
Petition!

           Petition for Safe Staffing Links below                            
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The Ohio State Employment
Relations Board is currently

investigating the unfair labor
practice charge we filed against
OSU for withholding the merit

increases.

https://actionnetwork.org/petitions/petition-for-safe-staffing-and-patient-care-at-ohio-state-university-medical-center
https://actionnetwork.org/petitions/petition-for-safe-staffing-and-patient-care-at-ohio-state-university-medical-center

